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The City is developing 31 Neighbourhood Plans that will guide development of the built environment.  The Al Ritchie neighbourhood is the first Regina neighbourhood to go through the current iteration of the process, and Hillsdale is the second.

The process has been delayed due to COVID-19; Hillsdale’s Neighbourhood Planning process was originally slated to begin in March 2020, but will instead now begin in March 2021.

There will be a mail out from the City (February or March 2021) describing the planning process, and there will also be consultations with neighbourhood residents.

Further information about the City of Regina Neighbourhood Planning process, and the tentative timeline for Hillsdale, is available at https://www.regina.ca/business-development/land-property-development/planning/neighbourhood-planning-program/.



